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Meeting #632 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

May 30th, 2017 

 

Webb Management 

ITEM 12b 
 
 

Renewal of Contract with Webb Management, Inc. 
 

In April the Board requested revisions to the TERMINATION section of the contract with Webb 
Management.  The 90 DAY NOTICE was sent to Webb by Certified Mail on 3-30-17.  The 
REVISIONS NOTICE outlining the changes requested by the Board was sent out by Certified Mail 
on 5-2-17.  This notice requested a reply no later than Friday, May 26th, 2017. 
 
As of the end of the day on Friday, May 26th, there has been no response from Webb 
Management.  A reminder email was sent to Tom Webb on Tuesday, May 23rd, with a copy to 
Jim Parsons, and there has been no reply from Tom Webb to either of our communications. 
 

 


